
 

 

 

 

Christmas Party 

Ms. McClung’s 3rd grade class is having a Christmas party on Friday, December 13th, at 1:00 
If you could send $5 with your student by Monday, December 9th, so that I can purchase food  

and drinks for our festivities, that would be appreciated.  

{Parents are welcome to attend} 

Please join us in our celebration of the end of the semester 

 


